
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 26, 2017 11:31:42 AM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 4:11 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Lois MacFarlane

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
At what point does the excessive charging stop.  I live in a community which is very close to the Hydro
generation Damn on Hwy 129 in Northern Ontario.
The power that it generates a few km from my home somehow costs me more to be delivered than the
power that I use each month.  Where is the reasoning around increasing that delivery fee?  Why do the
delivery rates seem to be calculated on a distance from Southern Ontario when the power is actually
produced locally?

-- Attachment --
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